
From: Rob Russell
To: Kelly Churney
Subject: Palm beach day academy.
Date: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 12:08:01 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Mayor and Town Council:
 
My family and I are the recent purchasers of Leslie Shaw’s home at 318 Seaspray Avenue. We are
very excited to become a part of the community in Palm Beach. We became aware of the Palm
Beach Day Academy’s request to add parking spaces for their teachers west of the school. I wanted
to let you know we don’t have any objection to this request. Furthermore, I think it’s a practical
solution to what we believe has been a long standing parking problem in the neighborhood. When
we purchased our house a few months ago we knew it backed up to a school and don’t have any
concerns about being in a mixed use neighborhood. We want to be good neighbors and support the
school’s request to have the parking they critically need. We also don’t think having a school or
parking behind our house will negatively affect the value of our house. I hope you can approve the
school’s request.
 
Best regards, Rob Russell

Sent from my iPhone
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